
Weihemuller, Wendy - DNR 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Got it. 

Have a great evening! 

Wendy 

Weihemuller, Wendy- DNR 
Thursday, September 25, 2014 4:24 PM 
'dianna williams' 
RE: update 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Wendy Weihemuller 
Environmental Program Associate- Remediation & Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
608 275-3212 
Wendy.Weihemuller@Wisconsin.gov 
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From: dianna williams [mailto:diannawilliams21@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Thursday, September 25, 2014 4:20 PM 
To: Weihemuller, Wendy - DNR 
Subject: Fw: update 

On Thursday, September 25, 2014 4:16PM, dianna williams <diannawilliams21 @sbcglobal.net> wrote: 

Today I notified the DNR of property responsibility change at 207 West Street Juneau,WI 
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